TOWN OF SOUTH WHITLEY PUBLIC HEARING TO VACATE PUBLIC WAY 118 E FRONT ST. SOUTH WHITLEY IN 46787 TOWN COUNCIL BOARD ROOM MARCH 13TH 2018 6:30 P.M.

Those present were President Randy Cokl, Councilman Les Hoffman, Councilman Bill Boggs, Waste Water Operator/Utility Supervisor Kent Slater, Town Marshal Mikel Van Devender, Attorney Gregg Hockemeyer and Clerk-Treasurer Janet Howard.

Call to order by President Cokl at 6:30 P.M. and followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Randy Holler and Vicki Builta from the South Whitley Community Public Library were present to have discussion about vacation of alley. There was discussion about a few possible remedies and cost of the different options. The best option would be to get with property owner to the north of the Library and purchase that house for their use. Council will take decision under advisement and tabled until March 27th 2018 Regular Meeting.

Public Input – President Cokl asked if there were any public comments and there were none.

Public Hearing was adjourned by President Cokl at 6:43 P.M.

President, Randy Cokl

Councilman, Les Hoffman

Councilman, Bill Boggs

ATTESTED:

Clerk-Treasurer, Janet Howard